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Dear Mr. Snow,

The Racine Multihull Regatta at the Racine Yacht Club and North Beach will be
arriving again August 10-14, 2011. A training clinic is planned August 10-12, with the
regatta following. We are anticipating 20-30 boats this year. As in years past, the
Catamaran Racing Association of Wisconsin and the Racine Yacht Club are requesting
the overnight usage of the south parking Lot for camping and recreational vehicles.
Trailers will be kept in the lot west of the Racine Yacht Club entrance and also the south
parking lot. Boats will be on north Beach adjacent to the north pier, and on grassy areas
adjacent to the south lot. Please see the map to identify these areas. Thank you for your

consideration, and let me know if further information is required.
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